TOWN OF COLEBROOK CULEBRGOW TOWHN CLERK
Planning and Zoning Commission

Legal Notice

This is to give notice to all concerned that a Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday,
January 23, 2018 at 6:30 pm at the 2 floor meeting room in Town Hall, 562 Colebrook
Rd., to consider the following:

Two applications for Special Exceptions for one (1)cabin and one(1)staff housing
replacement as per Article I1l, Special Exception Uses Permitted in the R-2 Zone of the
Colebrook Zoning Regulations. This application is for 6 Prock Hill Rd. and is submitted

by Ray Zetye on behalf of the YMCA of Greater Hartford. At this hearing interested
parties may appear and be heard and written communication will be received.

A copy of the application is available at the Town Clerks Office.
Dated this 10th day of January, 2018 at Colebrook, CT.

Michael ]J. Halloran, ZEO




